

Respect
Encourage
Achieve
Care
Hard work



12 May 2023

Dear parents/carers and pupils

After a few weeks of eager anticipation, we are very pleased to have received and now be able to share with you the outcome report from our Ofsted inspection on 28 and 29 March which affirms that we continue to be a good school.

What the inspectors are able to see in such a short space of time is obviously only a tiny snippet in the life of our school but we are really pleased that they noticed some of the things that make Paddox Primary a place to be proud of:

'Pupils play happily, work hard and achieve well.'

'Pupils are kind, polite and well behaved. They have good relationships with staff and other pupils. '

'Leaders have ensured that the curriculum is well planned and sequenced in most subjects.'

'Reading is a strength at this school and pupils achieve well.'

'Pupils with complex special educational needs...are well cared for and educated in Brambles'

'The school is well led and managed... Governors have managed the additional provision and growth of the school well.'

There are always things that we can improve and we look forward to making progress in those areas that have been identified which align with things that we are already working on in school.

Finally, well done once again to everyone who has contributed to this judgement; you, as parents, our committed staff team but most of all, our amazing children.

Best wishes

Kate Guymer and Steve Pendleton

Headteacher and Chair of Governors









